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Gibson Dunn lawyers contributed nearly 170,000 hours to pro bono work in 2023, including assisting asylum seekers, defending the
right to protest, and working to fight racial injustice and discrimination. Gibson Dunn’s pro bono platform provides important
opportunities for our lawyers to use their considerable talents to serve the communities in which we live and work. You can read about
the important work of our pro bono practice in our 2023 Pro Bono Report.
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